
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

January 20, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Metanoia Center had the privilege of receiving a donation of 10 laptops with accessories, from Mark 

Pfau in 2023. We have used this generous donation, in the following programs: 

• Tuesday After-school Tutoring: grades 2-4 

• English Language Classes: which serves primarily adult immigrants from West Africa. 

• Two were designated for business activities of the organization.  

The most significant benefit has been for the Tuesday After-school Tutoring Program. This program is 

designed for the most educationally vulnerable students in the Lockland School System. To participate, 

the students must be hand-picked by their teachers for this special program. The students are learning 

phonics, mathematics, and reading. Each student has been assigned their own tutor, so tutor and 

student have individualized computer time during their tutoring time.  

We greatly appreciate this gift because it has expanded our capabilities and outreach.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Phyllis Null, Executive Director 

Metanoia Center 

Business Office 

316 Home Ave. 

Lockland, OH  45215 

Telephone: 513.399.6407 

www.metanoiacenter.net 

 

 

http://www.metanoiacenter.net/

